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From: Amy Hart [amyhart59@hotmail.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, September 23, 2008 2:19 PM JillIN A
To: IRRC

Subject: Dental Hygienie Regulations

I am very pleased and excited about the new regulations for Dental Hygienists. I think expanding our services will only bring
better things to our economy. I am personally excited about the change in supervision. I would like it to be more specific in
saying that the level of supervision can be determined by the Dentist and the Dental Hygienist after review of the patient's health
history.

I would also be very pleased if free health clinics and non-profit organizations were listed as a place that a Dental Hygiene
Practitioner could practice. These are the places that medical and dental professionals are needed the most and I am more than
willing to provided my services to those who need it. I would also like this to be included under a Dental Hygienist's level of
supervision.

Thank you very much,

Amy Hart RDH
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